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06 September 2019 

 

To:  Community Preservation Committee 

From: Heinz Proft, Natural Resources Director 

RE:  September 12th, Hinckley’s Pond Remediation & Public Access project update        

 

 

Hinckley’s Pond Remediation & Public Access Project, 2018 Article #57 

 

Project reviewed and commented on by Harwich Conservation Commission as well the Natural 

Heritage & Endangered Species Program (NHESP). 

 

Project Budget: $650,000  

 

Committed Expenses:  $4,000 spent on NHESP filing fee. 

 

Received bid from Solitude Lake Management to treat Hinckleys pond as well as pre-treatment and 

post treatment monitoring. Treatment and monitoring will be $384,938. 

 

I am writing this update just a few days prior to the CPC meeting, but the treatment is scheduled to 

start on Tues. Sept. 10th.  I will give a current update during my presentation Thursday night 9/12/19. 

 

Invoice for Treatment will be incurred at the end of Sept. 2019     total = $347,300 

Invoices for monitoring will be incurred end of Sept. and then through 2020   total = $37,638 

 

Treatment, monitoring and landside work will all come in under budget. 

 

Landside work will be summarized by the Conservation Agent.  

 

                    

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Heinz Proft 

Natural Resources Director 

Natural Resources 

Town of Harwich 
715 Main Street ∙ P.O. Box 207 

Harwich Port, MA 02646 

(508) 430-7532 ∙ Fax (508) 430-7535 
 


